
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
June 12, 2017 
 

ORA Intermittent Phone Access 
 

 
On Friday, June 23, 2017 between 1 p.m. and 6 p.m., all ORA staff will have their 
phones upgraded. During this time we will have intermittent phone access. 
 
If you have a matter that requires immediate attention during this time frame, please 
send us an email with high priority and we will work to assist you.  
We thank you in advance for your patience the afternoon of June 23rd.    
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.   
 
For questions or more information, please email ORA-SI@miami.edu. 
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